
ThatWaterBeadLady.org

Script 

After you call, let That Water Bead Lady know by commenting on our social media, emailing us, or join one of
our Lives on Tik Tok taking place each day during the week of February 6th, 2023. The first live is Febuary 6th,
2023 at 12pm cst. 

Step 1: Introduce Yourself

Hello, my name is (say your name). I want to clarify, I'm not currently in a poisoning emergency. I'd like to speak
with either your administrative or medical director. To ask whether or not they received the letter and brochure
from Kipley and the non-profit That Water Bead Lady.  

Step 3: Hang up, YOU DID IT!!!!

Step 2: Ask and Tell 

Leaving a message… 

Hello, my name is (say your
name). I am calling to ask if you
received the letter and brochure
from Kipley and the non profit
'That Water Bead Lady' about the
dangers of water beads. 

The safety issue of water beads is
VERY important to me. I want
children and pets in our
community to be safe. If you have
not received the letter and
brochure. Please Visit
ThatWaterBeadLady.org for the
most up to date information about
water beads and the risks they
pose to our community. Thank you
for your time. 

Transferred to a director…

Hello, my name is (say your name). I am calling to ask if you have received the
letter and brochure from Kipley and the non profit That Water Bead Lady about
the dangers of water beads?

YES NO

That is wonderful to hear. Keeping
children and pets in our community
safe from the dangers of water beads
is VERY important to me. I appreciate
you taking the time to read the
information in the brochure. Thank
you for the work you do protecting our
community.

It will likely arrive in the next few days
so please be on the look out. The issue
of water bead safety is VERY
important to me. If it doesnt come by
the end of the week please visit
ThatWaterBeadLady.org for the most
up to date information about water
beads and the risks they pose to our
community. Thank you so much for
your time and work. 

Thank you for assisting us in keeping our communities', children, and pets safe! Bold moves bring about change. And today,
with your assistance, we made a bold step toward protecting the children and pets. Your advocacy and support are fueling
the drive to raise awareness about the risks of water beads. You are saving lives and we appreciate you 

A Message For You... 

Please remember to be kind, courteous, and respectful. If you are not given
the opportunity to speak to someone, request to leave a message.

 Number for your local poison control 
 1-800-222-1222


